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To who it may concern, 

I ask that you please reconsider this bill. No one wants anyone to be homeless or 

criminally prosecuted for things they cannot control. However, there are better ways 

to help people struggling with homelessness. This bill will harm our community in so 

many ways. Our parks are already flooded with trash, needles, feces, and so much 

more. Our children are not safe to play at the playgrounds and our city has spent 

countless dollars in attempt to clean up the mess. There are better ways to address 

the root cause of homelessness that do not hurt our environment and community. 

Oregon is a beautiful place to live, please help it stay that way.  


